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ST. EDITH CATHOLIC SCHOOL 2021-2022 REGISTRATION INFORMATION 
January 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

 Welcome to the 2021-2022 St. Edith Catholic School Enrollment Process.  All current families are asked to register online at 
Gradelink.  Instructions are in the packet on how to re-enroll.  The survey sheet must be returned by February 8, 2021.  Once 
the survey is completed and returned, you can register on Gradelink.  The following information must be returned with your 
$300.00 registration per student  fee: 
2021-2022 Tuition Option Plan 
Emergency Information Form 
Signed SEPA Information Form 
Permission to Photograph Form  
Electronic Information Access and Use for Educational Purposes Policy Form (Page 6 only, one per child) 
St. Edith Family Pick Up Information  
New Family Referral Form (if applicable) 
 

This fee is non-refundable and non-applicable towards tuition.  (Admission Policy #12) 
 

Our Admission Policy (copies available online at www.stdeithschool.com) states that “All current school year’s tuition must be 
paid before registration will be processed from currently-enrolled students” (Admission Policy #11).  In order to process your 
registration, your tuition for the current school year must be paid in full at this time (unless you are having your tuition          
electronically withdrawn by FACTS).  If another students registers during Open Registration  or thereafter, your child’s spot 
may not be secure if unpaid tuition exist.  If you are behind in your tuition, please contact the school office and speak to                             
Mrs. Wojciechowski. 
 

Students who have siblings seeking entrance in Preschool 3, Prekindergarten 4, Kindergarten, or grade 1st through 8th grade 
may register at this time.  Please include the siblings on the survey form and include them when you register on Gradelink.   
Please register sibling Kindergarteners at this time.  Children must be five (5) years old by September 1, 2020 to register for         
Kindergarten.  Kindergarten siblings have top priority and are automatically accepted.  Our Kindergarten is a full-day session.  
Once open registration takes place early in March, all spots will be filled and there may not be room for siblings if you do not 
register at this time!  The non-refundable registration fee of $300.00 for grades Kindergarten through grade 8 is due with the 
form.  The registration fee is non-refundable and  non-applicable towards tuition. 
 

Preschool 3 and Prekindergarten 4 Information:  
Preschool 3 is in session on Tuesday and Thursday from 8:00 am through 11:00 am.  If you child will be three (3) years old on 
or before September 1, 2021, he or she may be registered at this time.  The registration fee for Preschool 3 is $125.00 per stu-
dent.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
Prekindergarten 4 will be in session on Monday—Wednesday-Friday from 8:00 am through 2:50 pm.  If your child will be four 
(4) years old by September 1, 2021, he or she may be registered at this time.  The registration fee for Preschool if $125.00 per 
student.  Please email or call the school office and a St. Edith Catholic School Preschool Enrollment form will be sent home.   
 

To qualify for “in-parish tuition rates”, a family must attend Liturgy and contribute to the support of the Parish on a regular    
basis.  Since we are a Catholic Community and the Mass is an integral part of our faith life, we trust our school families worship 
at St. Edith Catholic Church.  Please remain actively involved as a parishioner at St. Edith Church in order to receive in-parish 
tuition rates.  **Families from closed schools are granted “in-parish” tuition rates.  Families from St. Colette, St. Kenneth,                     
St. Aidan, St. Genevieve-St. Maurice, and St. Priscilla are granted in-parish tuition rates with a letter from their Pastor confirming 
membership.  
 

PLEASE NOTE: All current sixth grade students must register for seventh grade 2021-2022 school year by                          
Tuesday, February 23rd.    New student registration begins Monday, March 1st. 
 

The first day of school for the 2021/2022 school year is Monday, August 23, 2021 
 

Please contact me if you have question regarding 2021-2022 school year registration.   
 

Thank you for entrusting your children to our care. 
 

Blessings and Gratitude,  Mrs. Georgene Wojciechowski, Principal 


